
 

Net Vet Weekly 

Week in Review: 

Saying Farewell to Dr. Stein 

Congratulations to Larry Stein, Ph.D., on his retirement!  Nearly 

50 colleagues gathered to wish Dr. Stein well as he prepares to 

start a new chapter in his life. 

 

Dr. Stein taught anatomy in the Department of Physiological 

Sciences for 28 years.  For the last two years, he also served as the 

interim department head. 

Getting to Know You 

 

Kristy Burch is an administrative Support Specialist in the 

Veterinary Medical Hospital.  Originally from Glencoe, Okla., she 

graduated from Glencoe Public Schools.  Her research interests 

focus on animals, mainly horses, and indoor/outdoor plants and 

trees. 

In her spare time, Kristy enjoys horses, trail riding and drag 

racing.  Her husband drag races a motorcycle and a car.  He got 

Kristy interested in the sport and she drag races a 1973 Dodge 

Dart and has even raced her Chevy Tahoe. 

Thank You, CVHS! 

Thank you to all those who participated in the live dessert auction 

held during the veterinary center’s annual holiday luncheon—

both bakers and buyers!  A total of $208 was raised for the 

Stillwater Mission of Hope. 

Getting to Know You 

 

Cory Anderson is a Ranch Hand in the Department of Veterinary 

Clinical Sciences assigned to the CVHS Ranch.  Originally from 

Dillon, Mont., he is currently attending Oklahoma State 

University with the goal of applying to veterinary college here. 

While attending the University of Montana-Western, Cory 

researched Candida albicanis. He is also interested in pursuing an 

equine residency. 

In his spare time, Cory enjoys his dog, Copper, hunting, fishing, 

roping and sports. 

Week Ahead: 

Shoppers Needed for Angel Tree 

The Stillwater Salvation Army needs more holiday 

shoppers.  There are still more than 80 angels on their tree. If you 

would like to help brighten someone’s holiday, please call 

Captain Trish at 405-372-1554. 

Looking for Forever Homes 

Rescued dogs of all breeds and ages are available at OSU’s 

Veterinary Medical Hospital for adoption on a first come/first 

serve basis.  The dogs were rescued by Payne County authorities 

and have been spayed/neutered and vaccinated.  All they need is a 

forever home. If you are interested, please contact Shelter 

Medicine at (405) 744-6783. 



Favorite Quote: “Live as if you were to die tomorrow. Learn as if 

you were to live forever.” – Gandhi  

It’s Here! 

The 2014 issue of Vet Cetera, the annual magazine of the OSU 

Center for Veterinary Health Sciences, has arrived and will be in 

your mailboxes soon. You can access the online version 

here:  http://cvhs.okstate.edu/vet-cetera.  

Happy Holidays  

The Oklahoma State University Center for Veterinary Health 

Sciences wishes you and yours a very happy and healthy holiday 

season –  mms://video.cvhs.okstate.edu/HolidayCard2014.wmv. 

The next issue of Net Vet Weekly will be published Monday, 

January 5, 2015.  

 

This is a publication of the Oklahoma State University Center for Veterinary Health Sciences. We welcome your comments as well as suggestions for content. Please send all feedback to Derinda 
Blakeney, Coordinator of Public Relations and Marketing. 
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